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Jcffrey D. Yoder. MD

March 31, 2025

Dear Patients,

I am retiring from practice lune 2025. Dr. Aaron LeGrand and Dr. Cody Shafer have
generously agreed to see my patients who requte continued care. If necessary, please make
an appointment to see your orthopedic sugeon ofchoice.

Dr. Diane Pfeifer will be moving into our current building and your medical records will be
kept on site. You are always welcome to request a copy of your records. You will need an
authorization form, which we have enclosed for your convenience. Dr. LeGrand and Dr.
Shafer also know they can contact me with any questions about your prior orthopedic care.

On behalf of my office staffand myself - we would like to thank you for entrusting us with
your orthopedic care for over 25 years.

Jeftey Y MD
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